Mr. Mike Dissette, Chair Community Preservation Committee c/o Office of Planning and Development City Hall 60 Pleasant Street Newburyport, MA 01950

28 January 2021

Subject: Support for Bartlet Mall Restoration and Fountain

Dear Chairman Dissette,

I am writing to ask for CPC support of the Bartlet Mall Restoration project being proposed, especially the fountain. The pond at the Mall is truly a historic focal point that is enjoyed by all citizens and visitors. For the eighteen years that I have lived here, it seems like the fountain has only been functional a small percentage of the time. Please allocate money so the water quality may be restored, and the fountain made operational. There is no doubt in my mind that this is worthy of funding, as it will inspire people every single day.

Sincerely,

Jin McCarthy
17 Russia ST

Newburyport, MA 01950

(978) 417-9373